
Redwood at CMEA 2015 
Choral Festival 

Saturday, March 14 
Lynbrook High School 

 
Dear Choir Parents and Students, 
 
Saturday, March 14th is the day! We have been working hard and should have a fun and educational 
day at the CMEA Choral Festival down the road at Lynbrook High School. This is an opportunity for 
our students to not only learn by performing, but also by the essential element of hearing other local 
choral groups. Please note: Parents are responsible for their student’s transportation to and 
from Lynbrook High School.  Our schedule is as follows: 
 

8:50 AM 
 
 

9:00 AM 
 

10:00 AM 
10:20 AM 
10:40 AM 
11:00 AM 

c. 12:00 PM 

Meet at the front of Lynbrook High School (look for Mr. Jow & 
Ms. Rivera) / Check in / Get into formation 
** Be sure to drink water before you arrive! 
Watch the The Harker School’s Camerata and Lincoln High 
School’s Women’s Ensemble 
Official warm-up 
Redwood performs 
Clinic with adjudicator 
Group picture 
Students dismissed 

 
Professional group pictures will be taken after each performance. While pictures can often 
be ordered after the day of the festival, they are generally a couple of dollars cheaper if you purchase 
them the day of rather than later. 
 
Students should arrive in the front of Lynbrook High School in their complete concert attire, clean, 
well-rested and ready to perform.  **Long hair tied into pony tail, please!!! 
 

Ladies: 
Choir dress 

Dark undergarments and off-black nylons 
Black dress shoes 

Gentlemen: 
White choir tux shirt 

Choir vest 
Choir slacks 
Black belt 

Black dress shoes and dress socks 
 
Parents and friends are encouraged to come and cheer our group on. A great audience is always 
important for the morale and encouragement of our musicians! 
 
Thanks so much for your support, and looking forward to a great Saturday! 
 
Mr. Jow, Ms. Rivera & Ms. Emily 
jjow@saratogausd.org 
(408) 867-3042 ext. 151 
 


